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Assembly Awards 

K-2: Clare Cory, Zoey Austin, Katie Cory. 

3-6: Timmy Moore, Brock Byers, Annabelle 

Latimer-Smith. 

Happy Birthday Ellie 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Intensive Swim School 25thMonday – Friday 29th 

November 

Some Swim notes and money are still outstanding. 

These need to be returned tomorrow. We are trying to organise groups and 

this is extremely difficult when we do not have all student information. 

Children will need to bring swimmers, rashy or t-shirt to wear in the water, 

towel, sunscreen, hat, packed recess (2), lunch and drinks. Please make sure 

your child has underwear to change into. 

The timetable at this stage: 

 

9.15   Student to have first recess. 

9.30   Depart School. 

10.30  First swim session. 

11.30  Lunch 

12.15  Second swim session. 

1.30   Depart Pool 

2.15   Students to have second recess. 

 The Calendar 

 

TERM 4 

November 

Fri 22nd Mufti Day 

Mon 25th – Fri 29th Swim 

School 

Fri 29th 3-6 Swim Carnival 

Session1 

 

December 

Thurs 5th Presentation Night. 

Wed 11th Christmas Party – 

Warialda pool. 

Fri 13th Pally Memorial Hall 

Community Christmas 

Event 

Wed 18th Last Day of Term 4 
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Friday 22nd November - Mufti Day 

Gold Coin Donation. 

 

Homework 

This will be the last week that homework is sent home. Students who 

have outstanding notes at home need to bring them into their class 

teacher. 

 

Readers 

Mrs Sullivan has requested for all her special books be returned.  

K-2 students have a large amount of readers at home. These need to 

be returned next week. 

 

Library Books   

Mrs Barwick would like all library books returned next week. She will 

be starting to stocktake in the next week. Please have a hunt round. 

Some students have more than one book on loan. 

 

Presentation Night Costumes. 

K-2 costumes: Costumes will be provided for K-1 students. Year 2 students 

will need costumes as if they are going to the zoo. 

3-6 costumes: Boys and Madalyn will need jeans and t-shirt. Other 

characters dressed for their part. 

Christmas Tree / Party – 11th Decemeber 

This year the Christmas Tree/Party will be held at the Warialda Pool. The 

Pool has been booked for 12-2pm. Permission notes will be sent home closer 

to the date. 

Parents are to provide gifts from Santa. These can be dropped at school. 

Gifts do need not be expensive. Gifts need to be clearly marked. 
 

Canteen 

Please contact Kerry Munn on Mobile No: 0458 250 458 and let her know if 

you require a special day to assist. The roster is open to helpers to work 

together. If this is an option please contact Kerry. 

The canteen has NO PIZZAS for sale for the rest of this term and for a 

limited time they will have for sale CHICKEN AND GRAVY ROLLS  

@ $3.00 each. 
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Term 4 Canteen & Fruit Roster Roster 
Monday Canteen Friday Canteen Friday Fruit Roster 
  Nov 22nd Kathy Crouch Kathy Crouch 
Nov 25th

 Swim School Nov 29th
 Swim School  

Dec 2nd
 Kerrie McNamara Dec 6th Heidi Johnstone Casey Schneider 

Dec 9th
 Kerrie McNamara Dec 13th Katrina Smith Tracy Baker 

Dec 16th
 Kerrie McNamara Dec 20th

 No School  

 

The ARTbird Project Continues 

The students have put bird feeders around the playground to encourage 

new and existing bird life into the area. Under the guidance of Mrs 

Forsyth, the students have been searching for bird life in the playground 

with the school’s new binoculars. They found a family of Tawny Frogmouths 

in a tree this morning.

. 

 

The Samba Performance 

 

The whole school attended a Musical 

performance yesterday. This 

performance was paid for out of school 

funds. All the students had hands on 

experience with different musical 

instruments. As you can see they 

thoroughly enjoyed themselves. 
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